Lecture to focus on George Washington
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The following article appeared in the Wilmington Star News on Wednesday, April 20.

WILMINGTON -- George Washington's Southern tour of 1791 will be the subject of a lecture
April 25 at the Burgwin-Wright House.

Warren L. Bingham -- whose book about Washington's tour was published in February by
History Press -- will speak at 10:30 a.m. April 25 in the house at 224 Market St. The program is

free, but donations will be accepted.

The program marks the 225th anniversary of Washington's visit to Wilmington...
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